
 
June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 pupils 

 

On Wednesday 9th July, we are planning to take the Year 6 pupils to Frimley Lodge Park for 

a day out.  Once at the park, we will be undertaking lots of different activities including a 

round of ‘foot-golf’, sporting activities, playing in the park and having a picnic.  We are sure 

that the day we have planned will be lots of fun for all.  We are not requesting any money 

from parents and carers to fund this trip. 

 

We will be walking to Frimley Lodge Park at the start of the school day and will leave school 

at approximately 9.00 a.m.  The 3 mile walk to the park will be very much part of the trip as 

we are aiming to cover some of our safety curriculum on the journey including, road and 

railway crossing safety and stranger danger.   

 

At the end of the very busy activity day the children will need collecting. Your child will 

need to be collected directly from Frimley Lodge Park (Sturt Rd, Frimley Green, 

Camberley GU16 6HY ) between 3.30 p.m. and 4.00 p.m.  For safety, please could pupils 

be collected from the first field just behind the café. If you feel there is no possibility of 

arranging for the collection of your child on this day then please e-mail your concerns as 

soon as possible to your child’s class teacher. 

 

On the day, please could your child bring with them a picnic lunch, water bottle and snack.  

We will have access to fresh water to top up water bottles.  If your child is entitled to a free 

school meal then please email adminoffice@manor-junior.sch.uk by Wednesday 2nd July 

asking for one to be provided.  Your child may also bring up to £4.00 with them if they wish to 

purchase an ice cream. 

 

Please ensure that your child comes dressed suitably for the weather conditions on the day 

(e.g. sunhat or raincoat!).  They will need to wear their PE Kit with their leavers hoodie, sports 

hoodie or school jumper.  Please can you ensure that sun cream is applied before the trip 

and that they carry a small bottle with them to reapply later in the day if you think it will be 

needed. 

 

Please complete the slip attached to give permission for your child to go on the trip and 

indicate that you are able to collect your child or please give the name of the person who is 

collecting your child. 

 

We are all looking forward to the trip and we aim for the children to have lots of fun.  Thank 

you for your support in helping us to arrange this for them. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 
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FRIMLEY LODGE PARK 

 

WEDNESDAY 9TH JULY 2025 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ………..…………………….…..…….………………………………….in class ………..  

to walk to Frimley Lodge Park on Wednesday 9th July 2025. 

 

Collection Arrangements 

Between 3.30 p.m. and 4.00 p.m. the following arrangements have been made to collect my 

child from the first field behind the café: 

 

 I will collect my child 

 

 My child will be collected by:  

 

………………………………….………………………………………..………………………………………….…. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ……………………….…………...……………………………………(Parent/Carer)    Date: …………….…….…. 

 Parent/ Carer 

 

Emergency contact number: …………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 


